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DATE: September 11, 2000 
TO: 
FROM: Sue Ollila, Division of Telecommunications /m 
RE: 

Kay Flynn, Records and Reporting Division 

Return of Confidential Information - 990649-TP 

AT&T has requested that we return document number 091 57-00, exhibit GJD-8, 
because it is filing a revised exhibit. I am returning document number 09157-00 so that it may 
be returned to AT&T. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 3-6540. 

cc: David Dowds 
Marguerite Lockard 


